
Tenant Grant Fund

There is a new Tenant Grant Fund the City Council is administering to help
prevent evictions as a result of COVID-19 related rent arrears between March
2020 and August 2021.

This fund enables local authorities to prevent homelessness and sustain
tenancies by assisting tenants with rent arrears problems where a tenant is
in either in the social or private rented sectors, and has faced difficulties
due to Coronavirus.  

More details are in the poster below :

http://www.government-world.com/tenant-grant-fund/
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